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Comments: I am writing this to voice my opinion about the Holland Lake proposed development.   

 

I do not agree with this development and do not feel it is in the best interest of Montana residents nor the land

itself.   We should not be allowing such a large development on our forest service land.    

 

Please consider the long-term effects this project will have on this land and for the people of Montana who enjoy

this pristine area.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Melanie Lyons

  


